
Town of Gambo 
Public Notice 

The Town of Gambo is considering an extension 
to the Mobile Home Park Area. 
 
This extension would have 12 fully serviced lots 
measuring 50’ x 120’ and would accommodate 
mini-homes.  Each lot will sell for approximately 
$12,000.   
 
The proposed development is pending interest 
from the general public on the purchase of the 
land. 
 
Expressions of Interest or inquires can be made 
by calling the Town Office at (709)674-4476. 
 
 
 
 

Town Manager 
Lorne Greene 


